
Headteacher 
Grasmere Primary School 
 
Salary:  
Group 2 L15 – 21 (£67,556 - £77,011) up to 25% uplift for the right candidate 
 
Application closing date: 
Friday 7th May 2021, 9am 
 
Interviews date:  
Week commencing Monday 10th May 2021 
 
Starting date:  
September 2021 /January 2022 (for Headteachers currently in post) 
 
Grasmere is a diverse, high-performing, one-form entry community school located in Stoke Newington, 
Hackney, where every child is supported and encouraged to reach their full potential. The school is 
situated within a vibrant and diverse community and is supported by enthusiastic parents and carers who 
have high aspirations for their children and for the school. 
 
At the heart of Grasmere are the values of respect, kindness, bravery and creativity and above all we are 
looking for a Headteacher who can embody these values, share our ethos and vision, and lead our school 
from good to outstanding. We are looking for someone who will inspire children, staff and the whole 
school community to ensure that Grasmere and our children achieve everything that is possible. They will 
lead our dedicated staff to further develop Grasmere as an outstanding place of learning where children of 
all backgrounds can thrive and are empowered to take responsibility for their actions and where a love of 
learning will be a strong foundation for their future 
 
The school prides itself on its history of being inclusive, with an exciting curriculum and a wide range of 
sport and arts activities. We have a long serving team of staff committed to supporting all children to 
achieve to their full academic and social potential. Grasmere is dynamic place to learn and children tell us 
they feel happy, safe and cared for during their time at the school.  
 
We are now looking for someone to grasp this lovely opportunity to help mould an exciting and outstanding 
school. You will have an excellent foundation to build upon with passionate experienced staff, wonderful 
children, fully engaged parents, and a committed governing body. 
 
We asked the Children at Grasmere what they would like to see in their new Headteacher: 
 
“I would like our new Headteacher to help us and push us in our work, and also help us make good 
decisions.” – Year 4 pupil 
 
“I think our new Headteacher should be someone who talks to the children and helps us to improve 
individually and as a school.” – Year 6 pupil 
 
 

If this sounds like you, we’d love to hear from you. 4. We highly recommend that you visit our school so 
that you can get a feel for Grasmere before applying. To arrange a visit, which will be carried out in line 
with COVID regulations, please call Gaye Oztok on 020 7254 4564. 

 
If you are interested in this position, please download the application pack and application form below. 
 
Completed applications should be sent by email to schooladvert@hackney.gov.uk 
 
Should you have any queries on the application process, please contact Ozlem Lindley, Human 
Resources Adviser, on 020 8820 7240 
 
 
For more information and news about Grasmere Primary School, please visit 
www.grasmere.hackney.sch.uk 

mailto:schooladvert@hackney.gov.uk


 
We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expect all staff to share this 

commitment.  

 

References will be sought for shortlisted candidates prior to the interview date. The successful candidate 

will be required to complete an enhanced DBS check.  

 

We welcome applications from all sections of the community, regardless of gender, race, religion, 

disability, sexual orientation or age.  


